
The Archdiocese of Detroit Disabilities Ministry Leadership Council 
is partnering with the Church of the Divine Child and 

the Knights of Columbus Bishop Foley Council to sponsor a 

Mass for People with Disabilities
Sunday, May 4, 2024 at 10 a.m.

Church of the Divine Child
1055 North Silvery Lane

Dearborn, Michigan

Additional Information:
Additional handicapped parking available at the church with “helpers” to assist; 
Divine Child Church is handicapped accessible;
Members of the special needs community will serve as various Mass ministers;
Coffee & donuts reception will be provided after Mass;
Bishop Hanchon from the AOD will concelebrate the Mass with Father Bob.

Church of the Divine Child                                     AOD Disabilities Ministry Leadership Council 
www.churchofthedivinechild.org                                   www.allbelongaod.org


